
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
 
Starting September 8, 2014, NDOC will begin implementing a 

new computer software program called "Offender Sentence 

Management”, or "OSM".  

 

This program will allow more accurate and up-to-date 

sentence calculations. 

 

As is currently the case, OSM will provide "projected" Parole 

and Discharge dates. These dates remain fluid dates as they are 

impacted by credits earned or lost. 

 

Should you have any concerns about this new program, please 

contact your caseworker. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Dwayne Deal, CPM 

Offender Management Division Administrator 
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